
 

 

05 October 2024 

Temporary Closure of Bicycle Parking Area 

Dear Members and Guests, 

Please be informed that improvement work will be conducted on 1/F of DBRC. 
For safety reasons, the bicycle parking area located near the DBRC Golf Cart 
parking gate will be temporarily closed from 7 to 13 October 2024 (Monday to 
Sunday). 

We kindly ask that you remove any bicycles or scooters parked in that area by 
6:00 pm on 6 October 2024 (Sunday).  

Please note that DBRC will not be responsible for any damage to items left in the  
bicycle parking area. 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

臨時關閉單車停泊區 

致各會員及訪客： 

愉景灣康樂會一樓將進行改善工程，因安全考慮，位於康樂會高爾夫球車

停車場附近的單車停泊區將於十月七日至十三日（星期一至日）暫時關

閉。 

請在十月六日（星期日）下午六時之前移走停放在該區域的單車或踏板

車。  

愉景灣康樂會對單車停泊區物品的任何損壞將不承擔任何責任。 

敬希垂注。 


